
February 21, 2025 

 Quarter Three is Flying By! 

Can you believe we are already nearing the end of Quarter Three? It has been incredible to 
see the hard work and dedication of our students this year. Mahalo to our families and staff 
for supporting them every step of the way! 

 

 Safety Reminder – Traffic & Stop Signs 

Hospital security has asked us to remind all parents and staff to please obey all stop 
signs and ensure that traffic is not blocking any hospital entrance. Keeping these areas 
clear is essential for emergency access and for the safety of our community. Mahalo for your 
cooperation! 

 

 Next Week’s Lunch Menu 

 Monday 2/24: Cheeseburger with Tater Tots​

 Tuesday 2/25: Chicken Tenders with Rice & Ranch Dressing​

 Wednesday 2/26: Lasagna with a Sweet Roll​

 Thursday 2/27: Corn Dogs ​

 Friday 2/28: Chicken Nuggets with Rice & Ranch Dressing 

 

 Upcoming Events 

 Monday, February 24th: Governing Board Meeting at 3:30 PM​

 Friday, March 7th: Aloha Wear Day – Wear your favorite Hawaiian attire! 

 

 Kona Pacific Shirt Donations 

Do you have Kona Pacific shirts that your child has outgrown? The office is now accepting 
gently used Kona Pacific T-shirts to use as loaner shirts for students. If you’d like to donate, 
please drop them off at the front office. Mahalo for your support! 



 

 Re-Enrollment Reminder 

It’s that time of year! Please complete the re-enrollment notification for the 2025-2026 school 
year.​

 Fill out the form here: Re-Enrollment Form 

Jen will be sending out official re-enrollment paperwork at the end of this month to families 
who have confirmed their return. 

 

 New Online Absence Reporting 

We’re making it easier for families to report absences! You can now notify the school of your 
child’s absence directly on our website. Simply visit our homepage and click the "Report 
Absence" button to fill out the form. 

This helps ensure accurate and timely attendance records while providing convenience for 
our families.​

 Visit our website today: www.kppcs.org 

 

 Open Enrollment for the 2025-2026 School Year! 

Applications are now open for the upcoming school year! 

 Preschool Enrollment: Applications received by March 31st will be included in the first 
lottery. Any received after this date will be added to the waitlist. 

 Kindergarten – 8th Grade Enrollment: Applications are now open! The lottery for each 
grade level will be held the first week of April 2025, with placement notifications sent on or 
after June 1, 2025. 

For more details and to apply, visit our website:​

 www.kppcs.org 

 

 Class Spaces Available – Referrals Welcome! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYHBBeN59R1etZzFlamPIY437wjm7gIsahxO9vcNU5F1Op_A/viewform
http://www.kppcs.org/
http://www.kppcs.org/


We currently have spaces available in select classes, and we would love your referrals! Any 
referral that results in a new enrollment will receive a school credit. Please help us spread 
the word and grow our Kona Pacific ‘ohana. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in making this a wonderful year. Together, we can achieve 
great things for our students! 

 Kona Pacific Public Charter School  
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